Can you ack and give to tracey b for action.

From: . [mailtg:
Sent: Thursday, August 30, 2012 05:55 PM
To: Helen Lockweood

Subject: Queens Arms Licence Application

Dear Helen Lockwood,

I am writing with regard to the application by David Welford of the Queens Arms, Rawtenstall, to extend the
alcohol licence from 3:00am to 5:00am at weekends.

| object to this request as | feel that 3:00am is late enough for anyone to be drinking and the anti-social
behaviour that follows. The police may well control it in the centre but the noise and disturbance that follows
in the neighbourhoods where people live causes concern. | myself have been woken up by the noise and
slamming of taxi doors in the early hours of the morning. Many people, especially those living alone, feel
intimidated by this behaviour.

Perhaps you would take my views into consideration when discussing this application.

Yours faithfully,

Yarraville Street,



